MT HOJGAARD HOLDING

Company announcement no. 18/2023

Change in MT Hgjgaard Holding’s board of directors

Following completion of the sale of Scandi Byg (cf. investor news dated 29 December 2023), em-
ployee-elected board member Stine Marie Sgderdahl Friis has left the board of directors of MT
Hgjgaard Holding A/S.

Further information:
CFO Rasmus Untidt can be contacted on telephone +45 22 70 93 00.
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